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Contact Information 
 

(915)241-3233 -  Tim 

(915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

ToEveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

Ste. 104, Box 156 

El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 
Support Address 

 

Maranatha Baptist Church  
2800 N. Divis Bethany, OK 
73008  ~  (405)789-4662 

 

     Allen Domelle, Pastor 
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July | August 2019 

"Suffer the little children to come unto me, and forbid them not: for of                                            
such is the kingdom of God."      -   Jesus, Mark 10.14  

            
SCENE FROM THE VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL AT IGLESIA BAUTISTA CASTILLO MIO 

 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and ministry Friends, 

   One again we greet you from the mission field of Juarez, Mexico!   This summer we have 
been striving to see the kingdom of our Lord grow; both numerically and in the grace and 
knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ.  We mention you in our prayers always and hope the 
Lord is blessing you wherever you are serving Him! 

Churches – During the Vacation Bible Schools that each of the churches have held this 
summer, there has been an average daily attendance between 60 and 90 children as well 
as a few parents that came each day.   These are great events as our members get a 
chance to develop their skills as they minister to the children and the follow-up 
opportunities.  There were many professions of faith.  We’ve had some of the parents and 
other family members attend the regular services as well. 

   Brother DeAnda and the Iglesia Bautista Esperanza Mia have started a new ministry on 
Saturday mornings. They serve breakfast to the neighborhood children and then have a 
children’s church type program.  Several children have made a profession of faith, as well 
as around a dozen children attending on Sunday mornings. 

Seminario Bautista Fundamental  – Mauricio and Petra,  Mario and Marta, Esteban and 
Sandra, Javier, Verónica and Carmen all successfully finished the summer tri-mester, 
Praise the Lord!   We studied the subjects of Bibliology and Hermeneutics as well as Daniel 
and Revelation.  We have a month break and plan the fall semester will resume on 
September 9th.   The Lord willing we’ll have 2 men – Mauricio and Mario finish this stage 
of their training next April.  Pray for them as they hope to become pastors and start new 
churches in the future. 

Family  –  Please continue be in prayer for Kelly and the pain she suffers in her left hip.  
We’ve tried several doctors and different treatment options, but nothing seems to last for 
more than just a few days or weeks.  No one seems to be able to give a solid diagnosis as 
to what might be causing this, and it has been a source of constant frustration. 

Prayer Requests:  The border situation and flood of immigrants (several Honduran 
immigrants are attending one of the churches!), Health, Direction, Souls and Laborers. 

     Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!  


